
PUBLIC HEARING 
 

RIHousing intends to adopt the 2026 Qualified 
Allocation Plan for Housing Tax Credits (the "Qualified 
Allocation Plan").  The Qualified Allocation Plan is 
designed to establish criteria for the allocation of 
Housing Tax Credits in Rhode Island. A draft of the 
Qualified Allocation Plan is available for public 
inspection on our website at www.rihousing.com/public-
information/   
 
All interested persons may submit their views, data or 
comments regarding the Qualified Allocation Plan, 
including statements concerning alternative approaches. 
For comments or more information, contact Dean 
Harrison at 401-450-1347 or by e-mail at 
dharrison@rihousing.com. The deadline for comments 
is 10:00 AM on July 18, 2025. 
 

A public hearing regarding the Qualified Allocation 
Plan will be held Tuesday, July 15, 2025, at 10:00 AM.  
The public hearing will be hosted on the Microsoft Teams 
platform and can be accessed at https://bit.ly/RIH-QAP-
2026 or by phone by calling 1-401-433-7969 and entering 
PIN number 613 470 509#. 
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